
 
 

 

Newsletter 7 
20th November 2023 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

      Values Cup Winners                   GEM Power Winners                      Good Work Winners      

     

 

 

Mr Millington awards a certificate to the class with the highest attendance each Friday in our Celebration Assembly. 
Congratulations to Owls for the best class last week with an overall attendance of 95.11%!  

Well done! 
 

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

**Please check each week. New and amended dates will be highlighted in red**  
 

Date Event Class/Year Time 

1/12/23 Winter Food Fayre (PTA) All After School 

12/12/23 Panto Hedgehogs, Owls, Badgers Morning, back for lunch 

14/12/23 Panto Foxcubs, Rabbits, Squirrels Morning, back for lunch 

15/12/23 Nativity dress rehearsal  Rec & Y1 TBC 

18/12/23 Nativity Performance Rec & Y1 10am 

19/12/23 Nativity Performance Rec & Y1 10am 

20/12/23 Christmas dinner & jumper day Whole School  

22/12/23 Last Day of Term, early finish Whole School ***1:15 finish*** 

8/01/23 Inset Day (no children) Whole School NA 

9/01/23 Children Back to School, Term 3 Whole School 8:45am 

    
 
 
 



 

 

 

Y2 Transfer to Junior School 
 

You should have received a letter from school about 
applications for Junior School. 

 
**The closing date is 15th January** 

 
This is extremely important as any applications received 

after this date will not be considered until after the 
allocation date of 16th April 2024. 

Please log onto the GCC family portal. If you need any help, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 
If you need another copy of the letter, please let Mrs 

Thelwell know in the office and she will send one home with 
your child. 

  
Open Days in November 

 
MORNINGS on Tuesday 21st, AFTERNOONS on 
Thursday 9th, Monday 13th and Friday 24th 

  
                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parent Tours for Reception 2024 

If you have a child who is getting ready to start school 
in September 2024, you should receive a letter during 
November from the council advising you how to apply 
for a school place. We would love to invite your family 

to visit Hatherley Infant School so that we can show 
you around. Come and view our facilities, meet our 
friendly staff and see our super pupils as they learn. 

 

The school attendance percentage is 90.8%, which is sadly 
well below the national expectation of 97%. We know that 

there are many nasty bugs going round at this time of year, but 
we will continue to challenge the reasons for poor attendance. 

Please remember to contact the school office EVERY DAY 
that your child is absent. 

Call 01452 522027 or email 
admin@hatherley-inf.gloucs.sch.uk 
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